The Sharpsville Area School District’s Board of School Directors evaluated District
Superintendent John P. Vannoy using the following objectives:

Student Growth and Achievement
Organizational Leadership

District Operations and Financial Management
Communication and Community Relations
Human Resource management
Professionalism

The Board of School Director’s overall evaluation for the Superintendent for the 2023-2024
school year is as follows:

A Satisfactory Unsatisfactory
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